
ELLISVILLE STATE SCHOOL 

2019 RFQ FOR NURSING SERVICES CONTRACT 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF AMENDMENTS  
  

[NOTE: Per the rules and regulations of the Public Procurement Review Board including 

sections 3-202.07 Pre-Bid Conferences and 3-202.08 Amendments to Invitations for Bids, 

all questions submitted to the Chief Procurement Officer (CPO) must be acknowledged by the 

potential offeror and published by the CPO as an amendment to the RFQ. A copy of the actual 

question submitted shall be attached with this acknowledgement form providing the CPO’s 

response to the question and published on the Mississippi Opportunity Contract Portal: 

Transparency at www.ms.gov. The Offeror must sign below and return to the CPO. If the 

Offeror fails to sign and return this form, the CPO may reject the qualifications submitted by 

the Offeror or even cancel the entire solicitation.] 

  

3-202.08.1 Form  

 

I acknowledge all amendments, if any, to this request.  Please list 

amendments acknowledged by number and date.  

  

Responses to questions will be treated as amendments to the RFQ and will 

require acknowledgment. This shall be acknowledgement #1 to RFQ 

3150001933. 

 

RESPONSE: 

1. The incumbent is HMP Nursing Services, Inc., 124 Walnut Street, #5_ 

Hattiesburg, MS 39401.  

2. The total budget for this contract that is to be awarded is $2,000,000.00, 

which is the amount of the budget for the preceding four (4) years of the 

incumbent contract. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________                  ___________________  

 Company Representative Signature   Date  

 Param Kaur, Presales Consultant 

22nd Century Technologies, Inc. 

01/11/2018

http://www.ms.gov/

